From: Heather_>

Sent: Tuesday, November 3, 2020 10:41 AM
To: Fred Castro <fcastro@bayareametro.gov>
Subject: Public Comment on Housing Allocation

*External Email*

Dear Association of Bay Area Governments (ABAG):

Please STOP building in the city of Alameda, California. I like living in a small town.

Sincerely,
Heather Zacks





